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AGENDA DATE:  
CDBG Advisory Board – July 8, 2024  
Common Council – July 16, 2024 
 
PREPARED BY: Brittany Brown, Compliance Specialist 
REVIEWED BY: Cathy Anderson, Economic Development and Housing Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Communication sponsored by Mayor Mason requesting an allocation of $9,978.78 from HOME 
Funds to the Two Men and A Truck for relocation costs for displaced residents from the 2200 Washington 
Ave complex fire.  
BACKGROUND & ANALYSIS: 
After a fire incident in the third quarter of 2023 displaced 53 families for an extended period, the City of 
Racine collaborated with the American Red Cross and the Dekoven Center to swiftly offer temporary housing 
solutions. Now, to further aid these families in returning to stable living arrangements, the City is seeking 
approval to contract Two Men and A Truck for relocation services in the amount of $9,978.78. 
 

BUDGETARY IMPACT:  
There is sufficient money in the HOME fund to support this project. 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
That the CDBG Advisory Board approves a contract in the amount of $9,978.78 with Two Men and A Truck. 


